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Boreen Point Foreshore Park – Maintenance  
 

Project summary  

Council will soon commence works at Boreen 

Point Foreshore Park in front of the 

playground and toilet block. 

Rocks are to be installed to increase safety of 

the playground and seating area by limiting 

the amount of vehicular access, with parking 

still available near the shelter shed towards 

the caravan park. 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to commence on the  

22nd October 2024 with completion expected 

by 23rd October, subject to weather and 

construction conditions. 

 

 

The work will be undertaken during the day 

between the hours of 6.30am and 6.30pm. 

 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

Machinery and trucks will be accessing the 

area for the duration of the works and traffic 

control will be in place. 

The playground and toilet block will still be 

accessible for the duration of the works. 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated. 
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